Dear Glencoe Community,

This week's Wednesday Morning Meeting was a great way to get everyone pumped for our upcoming Rainbow Run!! Please remember to have your student dress in their grade-level color, wear shoes that are suitable for running, and bring a water bottle.

```
Kindergarten = purple
1st Grade = blue
2nd grade = green
3rd grade = yellow
4th grade = orange
5th grade = red
```

There is still time to donate! Please click on this <u>link</u> or share it with others who would like to support. Ms. Aubrey and I are already making plans for this year's yearbook!

October has brought the rain! Please make sure your child is dressed appropriately for outside recess, rain or shine. It is important to also write your child's name in their jackets and other outerwear so they don't end up in the Lost and Found. Thank you!

I hope everyone is enjoying the fall so far. Have a great weekend, and I look forward to seeing you all next week!

Warmly, Katie

Dogs on Campus

There have been dogs on campus more frequently during drop-off and pick-up. Please remember that dogs are not allowed on campus during these high traffic times due to safety. If you have your dog with you, please wait for your student by the grassy area to the north of the building. You can also be across the street on the side of the staff parking lot. Aside from safety concerns, there are also adults and children in our community that have past dog trauma, as well as allergies. Thank you for thinking of others.

Principal Coffees

We will host a "Principal Coffee" each quarter. Our first one has been rescheduled from October 7 to **Wednesday, October 8 from 8:15 AM - 9:00 AM** in the cafeteria. This quarter's topic will be "attendance." Please join us for some coffee and to learn more about the importance attendance plays in your student's success in school.

Rainbow Run!

Our second annual Rainbow Run fundraiser will happen on Thursday, October 9!

Donations will go to our Student Body Funds account to provide student-facing events and experiences such as assemblies, field trips, school-wide celebrations and a yearbook for each student - a BIG hit last year!

You can donate at this <u>link</u> until October 17. Please feel free to share it with family and friends that would be interested in supporting Glencoe as well. Thank you in advance for your support!

Days until run: 6

Days left to donate: 14

Progress toward goal: 22%



Hispanic Heritage Month 2025

September 15 marks the first day of <u>Hispanic Heritage Month</u>. This year's theme is "Collective Heritage: Honoring the Past, Inspiring the Future." Here at Glencoe over 10% of our students and families identify as Hispanic. In addition to the student artwork that lines the halls to honor Hispanic Heritage Month, teachers are also doing activities and lessons in classes about Hispanic history and influential figures, past and present.

The Portland-Metro area offers many ways to celebrate and recognize the achievements and contributions of Hispanic American champions who have inspired others to achieve success. Check out this article that highlights events coming up this month to celebrate with our Latine community members. There is everything from theater performances and food to art exhibits and cultural observances. Happy celebrating!



Quick Links:

Family Handbook

School Climate Plan

Dismissal Map

Dismissal Form

Student Rights & Responsibilities Handbook

District Calendar

October Breakfast Menu

October Lunch Menu